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June 2, 2023

Good morning LMS Families,

We are busy preparing for the last full school week of this year. Staff and students have already done

some great things to close out the year, and there are more to come in the last full week. We are very

excited for our upcoming 8th grade promotion next Friday at 6:00 on Joe Regina Field at the High

School where we will send off our eighth graders! If the weather does not cooperate, we will move the

festivities into the Gymnasium at LMS.

The last day of school, Monday, June 12th will be an early release day for students. Grades

3-5 at 11:30, and Grades 6-8 at 12:00. We will be serving breakfast and a bag lunch to go on

that day.

LMS Podcast Memo

Our 2023-2024 podcast team got together to produce their first episode and help close out this school

year. Last week we said goodbye to our 8th grade team that has done the work all year, and now we

have all new faces voices on the team. We look forward to the work they’ll do next year to keep the LMS

podcast going.

End of Year Library Book Return

Students with library books still checked out will receive a letter with the unreturned titles on today to

assist you in looking at home. If your child feels they turned a book in, please email Ms. West

(mwest@rsu23.org) and she will double check the library shelves. Thank you for helping us keep a well

stocked library for our students by returning all library books before the end of the school year.

Other End of Year Reminders

A couple of things for you and your child(ren) to consider as we enter the last week of school.

● Next week we will begin collecting student devices, so all students will want to be sure to have

their device, charger, and case ready to be turned in.

● Lockers and desks will be cleaned out next week and things will be coming home. Students

should also check the lost and found outside of our gymnasium next to the cafe. Teachers will be

reaching out at the end of next week if students have left any identifiable belongings behind. We

will hold onto any lost student belongings until July, and then they will be donated.

● Trimester 3 digital report cards will be sent on Monday, June 12th.

Lost & Found

We have many items in our lost and found. If you think your child has lost some items, please

encourage them to check over the items just outside the gymnasium. Thank you!

A reminder of a few upcoming dates:

● Friday 6/9 - Grade 8 Promotion 6:00PM

mailto:mfoster@rsu23.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/172hIXvavK7Re-clX2ojcHCUCPtvMxefm/view?usp=sharing


● Monday 6/12 - Last day of school - EARLY RELEASE DAY

Have a great weekend!

#OOBGULLS

Matt Foster


